
School Board Proceedings 

Dell Rapids School District 49-3 

September 2, 2015 
 

The Dell Rapids School District Board of Education met Wednesday, September 2, 2015 at 7:00 a.m. 

in the high school distance learning room with the following members present: Tom Morris, Troy 

Randall, Jody Schumaker, and Steve Stofferahn.   Absent: Matt Weiland. 

  

Administration and other persons present:  Summer Schultz, Superintendent; Barbara Littel, Business 

Manager. 

 

President Morris called the meeting to order at 7:07 a.m. and the Pledge of Allegiance was recited. 

 

16-023     Motion by Randall, seconded by Schumaker, to approve the agenda as published.  All voted 

aye. 

 

16-024     Motion by Randall, seconded by Schumaker, to approve the personnel report.  Voting aye: 

Morris, Randall, Schumaker.  Abstaining:  Stofferahn.  Absent: Weiland.  Motion carried. 

 

1.  Rescind 8-10-15 Resignation:  Danette Sell, associate. 

2.  Employment:  Deni Ahlers, Haven - $8.75/hour; Anne Ditter, part-time St. Mary Title I 

teacher - $1,261.00; Sara Grunewaldt, associate - $10.30/hour; Charles Littel, part-time 

associate - $12.00/hour; Ashley Lorenzen, Haven - $8.50/hour; Sheridan Skinner, Haven - 

$8.75/hour; Julie Stofferahn, associate - $10.25/hour; Carin Zelmer, associate - $10.00/hour. 

3. Contract Amendment:  Robert Michalscheck, additional $315.00 for freshman class advisor. 

 

16-025     Motion by Stofferahn, seconded by Schumaker, to approve open enrollment 

applications #16-10 through #16-15.  All voted aye. 

 

16-026     Motion by Randall, seconded by Stofferahn, to approve a transportation request for 

open enrollment students #16-10 through #16-13, charging the open-enrolled transportation fee of 

$200.00, since the bus will travel on roads within the school district.  All voted aye. 

 

16-027     Motion by Stofferahn, seconded by Randall, to adjourn the meeting at 7:32 a.m.  All voted 

aye. 

 

 

_________________________________                     ___________________________________ 

Tom Morris, President                                             Barbara Littel, Business Manager 

 

(unofficial until approved by the Board of Education) 

 

 


